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4887 Special Release 11 March, 2025
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FROM YORUBA SPEAKING FAMILIES

The Yoruba Language Centre hereby solicits expression of interest from Yoruba Speaking
families resident on Campus to serve as host families for Foreign students on the Group Project
Abroad Advanced Overseas Yoruba Language Summer intensive programme funded by
Fullbright-Hays through the Department of Education in Washington DC, USA. The programme
is administered by Howard University Washington, DC from June 07 to August 02, 2025 (62
days).

Living with local families is an integral part of the cultural immersion programme and host
families will be provided with adequate stipends to offset expenses incurred during the
programme.

Interested families are required to indicate their interest by filling host families information
forms which are available for collection at the Yoruba Language Centre, No. 1, Obong Road.
The form will be available till 30 March, 2025.

Thank you.

G.O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA
Registrar and Secretary to Senate



